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On July 11, 2019, WFWP Paraguay delivered the first donation of 107 blankets, bed sheets and 

pillowcases to the public hospital of the city of Lambaré, Paraguay. This hospital received many people 

from the flooded areas. 

 

Usually Public Hospitals in Paraguay have no blankets and sheets. The patients have to bring their own, 

but these people have nothing left. Therefore, it was very urgent to make this donation. Special thanks to 

the WFWP Japan who made this donation possible. Many Blessings. 

 

 
 

 


